
Panther Parent - HSA Meeting 

St. Paul Catholic School  

  

October 14, 2019  

8:45-9:45AM 

School Cafeteria 

Attendees: 8, including  

  

In attendance: 

Teri Stegmiller, HSA Co-Chair 

Msgr. Bob Jaeger, Pastor  

Ty Wilson, Secretary 

Carrie Kaveney 

Evelyn Cedrun 

Augustina Melton 

Lori Gevry 

Karen Damien 

  

  

Minutes 

1. Teri Stegmiller began the meeting following an opening prayer from Msgr. Jaeger at 8:52. 

  

2. Fall Festival Yard Sale:  Evelyn Cedrun said that overall feedback from the yard sale venders was 
positive and that they would be interested in repeating again next year.  There were 6 yard sales 
taking up ten spaces this year.  

  

3. Carrie Kaveney is going to discuss with each Special class teacher (ie; Art, Music, Computer, etc.) 
what their prioritized wish list is that parents can volunteer to support and what needs are that need 
to be added to the school budget. 



  

4. All the Fall Festival Committee chairs need to submit their continuity notes to Teri Stegmiller to file 
away for next year’s fall festival committee.   ​There will be a Fall Festival After Action Review on 
Friday, November 1​st​at 8:45 in the school cafeteria​.   Committee chairs should bring their Fall 
Festival notes to this meeting and be prepared to talk about sustains and improves for next year’s 
event.  

  

5. The Fall Festival made about $10,649.87.  Expenses were about $4,477.08.  Tentative profit for the 
event is $6,172.79.  Additional financial income and expenses is still coming in, so these figures 
should change a bit.  

  

6. Future events:  The Father Daughter Dance has been moved from February 22 to February 29, 
2020.  It is still at 6PM in Julie Penrose Hall.   Panther Parents is still trying to come up with a 
Mother-Son event to hold in the Spring.  

  

7. The next Panther Parent Meeting will be Monday, November 4, 2020 at 8:45 AM. 

  

8. Msgr. Jaeger did a closing prayer and Teri adjourned the meeting at 9:45 am. 

  

  

Minutes recorded and submitted by Ty Wilson, PP-HSA Secretary 

 
 


